
SCHA Youth Scholarship Winner Announced! 

 

Congratulations to Morgan Anderson, winner of this year’s SCHA Youth Scholarship 

valued at $1,000.00. Morgan has been a student at Rockglen High School as well as 

home schooled and currently plans to attend Western Oklahoma State College in 

Altus, Oklahoma to study Agricultural Business. This award was announced during 

the SCHA Annual Meeting via Zoom, January 16. 

 

Morgan in the son of Dale and Cheryl Anderson and has lived most of his life on the 

ranch near Rockglen, SK. Morgan and his family have been involved with cutting in 

Alberta and Saskatchewan. He has placed in the top 5 in our Saskatchewan Youth 

Cutting classes; he has also made the CCHA Youth Year End Standings. We don’t see 

as much of Morgan within the SCHA since he has become heavily involved with the 

Saskatchewan High School Rodeo Association and a long list of other rodeo and team 

roping associations.  

Morgan is actively involved with encouraging youth to try cutting through his 

involvement with the Saskatchewan High School Rodeo Association. He can be found 

along with his Mom and sister, Katie, helping to put on the cutting events. 

 

Morgan has many 

highlights within his 

school sport and rodeo 

involvement including 

placing 5th at the 

Junior High Nationals 

in Tennessee in Tie 

Down Roping and 

13th in Team Roping. 

He is currently 

qualified to compete at 

the Junior Ironman 

this March in Guthrie, 

Oklahoma: head, heel, 

steer wrestle and tie 

down! Good Luck 

with your studies 

Morgan! 
 


